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	            Telephone No. 01255 860210

Email.admin@engaines.essex.sch.uk

	Headteacher: 

Mrs. Cherry Curle



7th November 2019
Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to inform you that as of 18th November, Mr Lehain will be moving to a new school. He has been offered the opportunity to teach in a larger school and we wish him all the best as he progresses in his teaching career.

We have appointed Miss Angela Tattum, who will be the permanent class teacher from that date. 

I give my assurance that we have the children’s best interest at heart and the transition will be as smooth as possible. The children will meet Miss Tattum before that date in order to get aquainted. 

I’m sure you will join me in wishing Mr Lehain all the best in his new position.

Kind regards

Mrs Cherry Curle

Headteacher
Engaines Primary & Nursery School fully complies with information legislation. For full   details of how we use your information please see our website, or call 01255 860210 
[image: image2]

[image: image1.png][image: image2][image: image3.jpg]school
achievement award

department for education and skills

2002




[image: image4.png]INVESTOR IN PEOPLE



[image: image5.wmf][image: image6.png]


[image: image7.jpg]inancial Management Standard in Schools

fmsis?’



